
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We will be continuing in our 
reading series this week beginning Unit 4. 
Silent Letter Blends is our theme for 
spelling (wr, gn, kn, sc, mb). Please practice 
these words with your child every night! 
MATH:  
   *Rewriting Subtraction Vertically 
   *Checking Subtraction by Using Addition 
   *Writing Subtraction Number Sentences 
 
GRAMMAR: We are talking about prefixes 
and suffixes, capitalization of proper nouns & 
places, and linking verbs (is, was, were, am, are). 

I can’t believe February is almost over! Where has the time gone? We have been hard at work in Second 
Grade learning new things and having a blast every week! I Love to Read Month is coming to an end, so we 
will be having our school celebration on Friday afternoon. A wrap up of the events and Pie in the Face will 
occur at this time. Encourage your child to keep READING!!           Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:        *Friday, February 26 (I Love to Read Month Wrap Up) 
* 

February 22-26 

Keep in Mind… 
*It’s the last week of “I LOVE to Read 
Month”!! Keep reading and returning those 
reading logs! We have already exceeded our 
school goal of 1,100 books! Just in 2nd Grade, 
we have read 320 books this month!! WOW!  
*Library books must be returned to school 
every TUESDAY! 
*A Book Order will be sent home this week. 
It will be due on Friday, March 4th! 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Jacob H., Adam, Vance 
(Tuesday, February 23rd) 

 


